
November 3, 2020

Shop Steward /
Leadership Training:
Washington
Paid Family
Medical Leave
Tuesday, November 17, 6:00 - 7:30 p.m.
You are invited this November 17, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. to learn about the new Washington
Paid Family Medical Leave. Attorney Brad Medlin will walk you through the leave and
answer all your questions. This leave was rolled out in January, 2020 and is a wonderful
benefit to Washington workers. We look forward to seeing you there!  

This training will count as a qualifying event for the Steward Recognition Program and is
open to all members and current Shop Stewards. 

To participate, please RSVP by Friday, November 13, 5:00 p.m.

Register online here or email Sally@opeiu8.org

A Zoom invitation will be emailed to registrants the day before the event.

The New Member Initiation Fee Rebate and the Shop Steward Recognition Program (either but not both) apply to
this meeting.

Zoom Etiquette:
Please show your face. We love to see our members!
Please name yourself as follows: First Name/Preferred Pronouns/Workplace
Please remain on mute unless you are speaking.
Feel free to use reaction buttons.
If questions are about a specific worksite, we may request to answer them offline.

https://forms.gle/Upec5G6tbY6N6cXg8
mailto:Sally@opeiu8.org


Want to stay informed about union negotiations, meetings, and actions in your workplace?

Text Local 8 to 97779 to receive text updates.

It will prompt you to let us know your name and where you work to make sure you get the
right updates. (Message and data rates may apply) 

Visit our website

OPEIU Local 8 | 800-600-2433 | Fax 206-441-0207 | opeiu8@opeiu8.org| www.opeiu8.org

STAY CONNECTED
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